Kent County Council is issuing this Prior Information Notice to organisations and individuals who wish to attend a virtual engagement event to input into the development of a sanctuary scheme, for victims and survivors of domestic abuse, to identify how the scheme can offer countywide equitability, how people can access and be referred on to the scheme, eligibility, and overall service design.

Dates and times of these engagement events are detailed below, each event will deliver the same material:

· Tuesday 6th December 9-12noon
· Wednesday 7th December 1-4pm
Kent County Council intend to procure a sanctuary service through a tender process. Please note this notice is not a call for competition; therefore, attendees are not expected to submit any documents. Further information relating to this procurement will be published on Contracts Finder and the Kent Business Portal at a future date. Interested providers are advised to create a supplier profile on the Kent Business Portal to receive notifications.

